





10/11/2021

To our Patients and Family Members,

 
Currently, our center does not have any active COVID patient cases and zero active COVID staff cases. In response to high county positivity rates, we are continuing to test our unvaccinated staff twice weekly. To reduce the spread and impact of COVID-19, we continue to follow guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). We are staying in close communication with local and state health officials to ensure we are taking the appropriate steps under the current circumstances. This includes limiting indoor visitation to only two visitors per scheduled visit (except for situations such as end of life).

[bookmark: _GoBack]As positive cases remain high across Georgia, it is important for all of us to remain diligent in following the updated recommendations by the CDC and DPH. There is no doubt the COVID-19 “Delta” variant is changing the course of this pandemic. While holistic health care decisions are personal and influenced by many factors, we believe the science and research supports the safety and efficacy of the COVID-19 vaccine.  It has been extremely effective in reducing the number of cases, as well as the severity of illness in long-term care settings.  

It is important you remain vigilant in the steps you are taking on a daily basis to protect your own health by avoiding crowds, practicing social distancing, washing your hands properly, wearing a facemask when you are in close contact with others, and monitoring yourself for any signs and symptoms of illness. 

All of us at Hart Care Center understand that this is a serious situation. We will continue to provide you with regular updates about the situation and will promptly notify you if we identify any additional residents or staff with confirmed COVID-19. We will also provide prompt updates regarding the status of visitation and when it may resume.

We encourage you to contact us with questions and concerns. Please call us at (706) 376-7121 or visit our website at hartcarecenter.org for updates and links to current CDC, DPH, and CMS guidance. We also encourage all resident family members to sign up for our email and text messaging services for current updates. Please see the following page for instructions on how to sign up. 




Sincerely,
Cole Meeks
Administrator


